
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/28/2011 9:22:45 AM 
To: Mark Ferron (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E Volunteer Activities 

Mark -1 thought you'd enjoy reading some of the stories involving PG&E's 20,000 
employees who volunteered in their communities in 2011. You can access it by 
clicking on the secure link below. 

http://www.pge.com/about/community/voluriteerism/ 
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